PVAA Baseball Board Meeting

July 15, 2013
Attending: Kevin Wortmann, Jennifer Perry, Craig Baldwin, Daryl Walls, Craig Etheredge, Donna McDonnough, Rick Parrish, Jason Hughes, Dan Glod, Stephanie Powers, Keith Wilson, Brad Coe, Eric Aleman
June Meeting minutes approved
Presidents Update:
· Field Update
· Cornerstone/Davis closed for county maintience
· Keeping one field open at Cornerstone for camps
· PVAA Parent Board looking for volunteers if any interest
AllStars:

· Season Complete
Spring Registration Update:

· August 10th Travel Tryouts Date/Davis Park (1,2,3 fields needed) 
· August 24th AB Travel Tryouts Date – every age assuming enough participation ($150)
· Registration closes on August 31st for Fall recreation
Travel Ball:

· Working through coach options for next season
· May have head coach/assistant coach format for each team
· May have coach that specializing in hitting/pitching across all teams

· More details to follow from Eric Aleman & Travel committee

Travel Tournament Results:
· 3 age divisions participated (9s, 13s,14s)

· Need more help at the field during tournament

· Need to increase tournament fees by $50

· Ideally host another tournament November 
Summer Camps:

· Registration information came out late/need to release dates early

· 20+ kids that may participate this summer
· Need someone to coordinate entire process going forward

Financial Update:

· Bookeeper for PVAA for payable process

· Send Rick email with breakout of cost/receipts

· Rick will request check from bookkeeper

· Receivables to Rick

· All capital improvements complete

· May need to add $10 per player to help cover bookkeeping fees

· Working on budget/Craig to provide fall & spring registration #’s

· Craig to provide weekly report of registration #’s to Rick
Misc:

· Brad Coe/Minor - Comm & AB Coordinator (voted and approved)
· Craig Etheredge – Vice President (voted and approved)
· Fundraising - Tee it Up for Charity – Web.com Tour Ticket

· $15 weekly ticket and league keeps $10 per ticket

· Sept. 23 – 29th
· Customized website for league

· Dan to follow up with Kris

· All coaches need to be rebadged for Fall

· Email will be sent outlining process to database (Stephanie to draft email)

· All names for coaches and assistant coaches must be provided to Stephanie prior to season start date(name, email and phone #)

· Umpires – Donna to send email to Jennifer re: umpire needs for Fall

· Clinic for umps around August 25th
Next meeting August, 12, 2013 6:30 p.m.
